NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation
Division
Cabinet Secretary
February 20,2001

Manzano Oil Corporation
P.O.Box 2107
Roswell,NM 88202-2107

Attn: Mr. Ken Barbe

RE: D.J. Fee #1
Unit Letter G, S35-T7S-R30E

Dear Mr. Barbe,

This letter is in regards to our February 13,2001 phone conversation. The last correspondence
we have on file was a request to temporarily abandon the D.J. Fee Lease, Well #1 until you
had time to evaluate this well for possible salt water disposal. This request was filed June
6,1992, Jerry Sexton approved this until June 6,1993. The Oil Conservation Division is now
requesting you perform one of the following options:

1) Restore the well to production

2) Temporarily abandon this well per the Standard of NMOCD Rule 203

3) Plug and abandon this well per the Standard of NMOCD Rule 202

To avoid further action we request that you exercise one of the above options within 90 days of
receipt of this letter. If | can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to call me at 505-
393-6161 Ext. 114

L. Wirde.
Gﬂmink °

Deputy Inspector, District 1

Sincerely,

Cc: Chris Williams/File
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